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NATIONAL MEET 2014 

MELBOURNE— OCTOBER  

National meet Coordinator;- Allan Purvis natmeet@purviseurekacarclub.com.au 
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CLUB NEWS 

Another year has come and gone in what 

seems a blink of an eye. It does not seem 

a year ago we were here and having a 

blast 

This year we started with a full committee 

and have finished it with a few less. Peter 

left with family issues and Trevor left due 

to not having the time to fulfill his 

obligations which brings me to this point 

and I stated the same thing last year 

If you do not have the time please do not 

volunteer to be part of the committee as 

again this year it has been a major issue 

with committee members which places a 

great strain on the others. 

As a committee we need to be aware 

of the members requirements and do 

our best for all concerned with the 

club and its sponsors. 

Again this year we would like to 

thank all our sponsors for their 

continued support. Of course my thanks 

go to the committee for their efforts this 

year. 

This year I was contacted by the company 

that had the Purvis Eureka Moulds and we 

are extremely grateful to Ted Smith for 

putting his hand in his pocket and 

purchasing them for the foreseeable 

future. 

The committee has helped with the 

arranging of venues for our National 

Meets by naming it a few years in 

advance thus giving members the 

opportunity to work out if they can attend 

with being aware in advance. It was 

discussed last year regarding the following 

2014 Melbourne   

2015 Ballina  

2016 Adelaide 

This has been confirmed this year by the 

members attending. 

In conclusion I would like to say a big thank 

you to all the members who are either here 

or who I have spoken to over the year for 

their support and look forward to this club 

growing from strength to strength over the 

years with you the members helping 

promote it the best way you can by being a 

member and telling people about us. 

Roll on 2014 and please everyone do your 

best to attend the 2014 meet in Melbourne 

and help Celebrate the 40th anniversary of 

these truly unique cars and spend some 

time with the man behind all of this Allan 

Purvis because quite frankly if he did not 

start it we would all not be here today in 

this club. 

James McLean 

President 
2014  

Melbourne 

 

 

2015  

Ballina  

 

2016  

Adelaide 

The new committee elected at Bath-

urst this year; 

 

President           James Mclean 

Vice President   Peter  Curtain 

Secretary           Paul Tonkin 

Treasurer           Mary Skopalj 

Merchandise      Jeff Thompson 

Web                    Philip Brow 

Registrar            Allan Purvis 

www.purviseurekacarclub.com.au 

secretary@purviseurekacarclub.com.au 



The Newsletter is a committee initiative designed to inform all 

members of all aspects of your club . It has come about due to 

the need to communicate with all members particularly those that 

are not on the Forum which is a great provider of communication 

and technical assistance. 

We hope to bring the club closer to everyone by having all 

committee members and State coordinators reporting regularly from 

which will produce this newsletter. This will ensure the longevity , 

relevance and content of the publication.  

PO BOX 48 

O'HALLORAN HILL 

SA. 5158 

 

FOR THE 
INDIVIDUAL 

PURVIS EUREKA 
CAR CLUB 
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THE main CLUB site 
www.purviseurekacarclub.com.au has 
had over 65,857 Visitors as at 13OCT 
2013 . This is the hub of all our WEB 
activity, hosting the static site, Wiki & 
Forum . In the past year I have tidied up 
the site. As the Club has grown we have 
developed new forms of communication 
and so the purpose of the site has 
changed. 
 Currently 145 Members of the FORUM 
= 56 Club members & 89 Forum 
members only with 8,515 posts in 1,175 
topics. Currently 90 Members are now 
on our FACEBOOK Page. This has been 
quite a positive for the club, having 
pulled a number of Eureka’s from 
obscurity, generated interest and 
generated Club members. 

THE WWW 

Members of the Club are putting together a display at the 

National Motor Museum in Birdwood South Australia in 

March 2014. The Display will last for 3 months and will be 

promoting the 40th Anniversary of the Purvis Eureka and 

our National Meet in Melbourne. We are currently seeking 

members to volunteer their Eureka for the duration.  

Contact philip@purviseurekacarclub.com.au for 

submissions or for more information. 

Check out what Motor Museums are in your area 

www.australasianmotormuseums.com.au 

to hold a display 

SA -  16th November - Dinner @ THE REX  

 24th November - VOLKSFEST Elder Park in the City .  

 Meet @ Bunnings Mile  End car park 0930 conclude by 

 1530hrs - contact Philinsa 

 7th December - Mystery Run - contact Paul Tonkin 

 Date TBA  - Street Machine Show ’n’ Shine Regency Park 

 Date TBA -  Day of the VW  Civic Park Modbury 

 9th March 2014 - Purvis Eureka Display National Motor 

 Museum Birdwood 

 0830 Civic Park Modbury - Cruise to Birdwood - Display 

 Opening - BBQ 

VIC -  9th February 2014 - 27th ANNUAL PICNIC at HANGING ROCK 

For what’s happening around your state  

http://www.classiccargurus.com.au/classic-car-events.asp 

 FOR ALL UP TO DATE INFO SEE THE FORUM EVENTS 

YOUR STATE 


